Young writers 1invited to
South Lake Tahoe Library

November is National Novel Writing Month, and the South Lake
Tahoe library is inviting teens and young adults to meet up
with fellow writers for an afternoon of free socializing,
discussion, and — of course — writing.

Bring whatever it is you happen to be working on, whether it
is a book, poem or short story.

Some laptops will be available for use in the library. Snacks
will be provided.

The writing sessions will be every Saturday this month (Nov.
7, 14, 21 and 28) from 3-4pm.
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